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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus, o
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Turge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I'wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).
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By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Turge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

[ urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™),

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

T urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.c., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Iurge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this ﬁmdlng amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family,

Sincerely,

o e

o ‘

VS v/

S \/\ LA e N <
Signature S e T

P

L “N ong <,
Prinfed Name . A

SO VAR SN
Address

,,,,, -

ST N ey 5
AN TR TN udL SRS
City, State, Zip )

2201 Darwin Road » Madison, Wi « 53704
info@riverfoodpantry.org « (608) 442-8815 = riverfoodpantry.org

FOOD PANTRY

Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and

my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

T'urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

%&r—@—é@

Signature

Oherles Hanvien

Printed Name

br2s E. \A)qe(mnc&o»n Ave.

Address

Moadissn, W, ©3703

City, State, Zip

2201 Darwin Road » Madison, WI » 53704
info@riverfoodpantry.org = (608) 442-8815 » riverfoodpantry.org



THE

. RIVER

. FOOD PANTRY

Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

]

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Iurge you to support thi
my family.

nding amendment, which will mean so much to me and

/s

ot
Signaf;; /
///ﬁ%«o/& j,,(,,‘/%

Printed Yame (

///ﬂ/b é% # 2

/% At

City, State, Zih

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I'wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).
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By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Turge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

2

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely %/
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

O¢ O
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

N1 (%
Y
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).
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By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Iurge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

,éW\Q

Signature
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

@w{ J
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

[ urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

Mo gl
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

1 urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

(0040
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder, : -

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability

of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall ~
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,

investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family. \

Sincerely,

K;}wd\/\—/
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Please Support The River With Me!

Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).
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By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Turge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
Ty A1 [T
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I'urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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S, Noyes

Printed Name_"

540 Inthorih & »
Address —

| SJC‘/#’/WLWGZ’/) Wi

City, State, Zip

2201 Darwin Road » Madison, Wi » 53704
info@riverfoodpantry.org = (608) 442-8815 « riverfoodpantry.org



: THE

RIVER

. FOOD PANTRY

Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

RIVER
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven frack-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

T'urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family,

Sincerely, Sincerely,
£ | —_— .
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

Turge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely, Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

1 urge you o upport this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services-—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,

e uud

Signature

Naven Fanoel

Printed Name

28U\ \ae e €

Address

CotbadG vave Y& 53507

City, State, Zjp

2201 Darwin Road » Madison, Wi » 53704
info@riverfoodpantry.org « (608) 442-8815 » riverfoodpantry.org

Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

1 wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key supportt for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts”).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

I urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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FOOD PANTRY

Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Panitry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

1 urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family,

Sincerely,
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Please Support The River With Me!
Dear Alder,

I wish to express my enthusiastic support of the proposed 2023 budget amendment,
sponsored by Alders Myadze, Tishler, and Carter, allocating $1 million to the
construction of a larger, more efficient facility for The River Food Pantry on
Madison’s north side. A well-established organization with a proven track-record,
The River is a key support for thousands of residents throughout the greater
Madison area struggling with food insecurity. Moreover, the majority of the
11,000+ people who use the pantry’s services reside in areas that the City of
Madison itself has identified as Food Access Focus Areas (i.e., “food deserts™).

By owning their facility, The River will be able to 1) ensure the long-term stability
of the community support they provide and 2) substantially improve the overall
capacity and efficiency of their operations. The proposed facility would more than
double the pantry’s operational space and provide the sustainable infrastructure
needed to support The River’s growing programs well into the future. Thus,
investing in this project is not just about avoiding the loss of current services—it is
about expanding these benefits to even more Madisonians.

T urge you to support this funding amendment, which will mean so much to me and
my family.

Sincerely,
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